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	6th December 2023


Foundation stage Christmas party 2023



Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Christmas celebrations the children are invited to enjoy party food and drinks during the afternoon of Tuesday 19th December 2023. To help us provide the food and drinks for everyone we are kindly asking that parents/carers donate £1 per child to allow us to purchase the necessary items for the party. We ask the money is given to the class teacher by Wednesday 13th December to allow us time to purchase and prepare the party food/drinks.  
This is slightly different to previous years as we have taken into consideration the time it takes for parents to purchase food as well as the current cost of living. If you have any further questions regarding this please consult your class teacher. If your child has any new allergies please make your class teacher aware. 
Children are invited to come to school in their party clothes to be worn all day on Tuesday 19th December 2023. 


Best wishes, 

The Foundation Stage Team 
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